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Healthy School Lunches start on 

All students will receive a free healthy lunch starting on Monday 15 March. There will be no need for 
your child to bring large amounts of money to school as we do not have the Collegiate Tuckshop operat-
ing. However in the Middle School we will continue to sell ice blocks and ice creams at our two break 

times. This is part of our school fundraising program. 

 

We have made sure that students who have allergies to food have been sent to the supplier and they will 
receive a special lunch to the other students, all meats served will be  Halal. The meals change each day 

and there is a 10 day menu.  

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for all families and we are hoping that you will be able to make some sav-
ings as you will not need to send your child to school to buy their lunch. There will be extra lunches and 

if you child enjoys them and wishes to have another one they will be able to. 
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 'Towards far horizons' 
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We like to report to you in our school newsletter how each classes 
is going with their attendance. We calculate classes daily attendance 
and show weekly percentage of attending. We are trying to reach 

92% of all our students attending at school. 

It is important that if your child is not at school that you let us 
know by ringing or texting their class teacher or leaving a message 

on our school answer phone.  

 

“It is important that students are at school everyday  

because everyday counts.” 
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REMEMBER: To keep in touch with what is happening in our school check out: 

 

On your smartphone, computer or tablet go to our Facebook site, Search: Sir Edmund Hillary Collegiate Middle School 

 

To find out more go directly to our YouTube channel, Search: Sir Edmund Hillary Collegiate Middle School 


